

## FEEL THE WIND. THINK CLEAN.™

August 22, 2007

Re: Cohocton and Dutch Hill Wind Farms

Dear Neighbor:

UPC Wind has been working with the Cohocton community for almost five years to develop the Cohocton and Dutch Hill Wind Farms. We are happy to announce that the design and approval process has come to an end. We have received our approvals from the Town of Cohocton, and that we will begin constructing these clean energy wind farms. I realize the Town of Cohocton Town Board has outlined many of the benefits of these projects in their recent letter, however I want to take this opportunity to introduce myself and say how pleased we are to be part of the Cohocton community.

Over the past few weeks the Town Board approved its agreements with UPC Wind, the Planning Board approved the Cohocton and Dutch Hill Wind site plans, and the Code Enforcement officer issued our building permits. These agreements guarantee the Town of Cohocton \$11.5 million dollars over the next 20 years, \$3.85 million of which will come to the town in the first four years. Our agreements also guarantee \$150,000 for the renovation of the Larrowe house.

We are committed to ensuring that the construction process proceeds as smoothly and efficiently as possible. As such, I would like to introduce Jane Towner, our Project Community Relations Representative, and myself, John Pelczar, Construction Manager. Feel free to contact either of us if you have any questions or concerns, call us toll free at 1-866-276-9172, or swing by our office at 28 Maple Ave, Cohocton, NY, 14826.

Kind regards,

John Pelczar Construction Manager UPC Wind Management, LLC